

## 32325 Franklin Road, Franklin, Michigan 48025

FAX: (248) 626-0538

(248) 626-9666

April 17, 2023

Michigan Municipal League Foundation 1675 Green Rd. Ann Arbor, MI 4815

RE: 2023 Franklin Main Street Microgrant

Grant Selection Committee,

Please accept this letter of support from the Village of Franklin for Main Street Franklin's grant request.

The Village of Franklin will be celebrating our bicentennial in 2024, and this art and history project provides an excellent way for us to kick off a full year of events. This project will not only last throughout the bicentennial it will remain for years to come and will provide art and historical information in our Main Street district to visitors and residents for years to come.

The Village will provide financial and technical assistance to install the silhouette artworks and historical placards. Additionally, the Village will market the silhouettes in the newsletter and on social media.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with me, Roger Fraser, <u>rfraser@franklinvillagemi.gov</u> or David Leclerc, <u>dleclerc@franklinvillagemi.gov</u> or phone 248-626-9666.

Sincerely,

Roger Fraser

Village Administrator Village of Franklin